
 

 

 3rd March 2021 

Dear Year 7 Parents 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening – 3rd March 2021 

  
Many of you have appointments with your child's teachers later on today and will shortly 

receive a reminder about logging on for the video calls. 

  

However, we are very aware that many of you have not been able to make appointments 

with some or indeed all of the teachers you would like to meet. We recognise how 

important it is for you to have the opportunity to have these discussions, particularly given 

the disruption to your child's start at Oathall, sadly caused by the pandemic. 

  

To meet this need we are going to host a second Year 7 Parents' evening on Tuesday 23rd 

March. This will provide appointments for those of you who have not been able to make 

any bookings and also for those who have some appointments today but are not able to see 

all the teachers they would like to meet. I am aware that some parents have arranged phone 

calls with teachers where appointments have not been available. These will not now need to 

take place unless, for some reason, you are unable to make appointments on 23rd March. 

  

Further details about the additional evening will be with you soon. 

  

With kind regards 

  

Mr Houghton 

Deputy Headteacher 


